


It is also worth highlighting that two other McDonald's restaurants already exist within a 3 km
radius, making this new development unnecessary and redundant. Instead, efforts should be
focused on projects that enhance our area’s infrastructure and align with community values,
rather than introducing further strain on local roads and services.

I urge the council to carefully consider these factors and reject this application in the interest
of maintaining safety, minimizing disruption, and fostering a community that reflects the values
and well-being of its residents.

Thank you for taking the time to review my concerns. I appreciate your consideration and look
forward to the council making the most optimal decision for the community members who live
in the area.

Sincerely,

Gaia Grant




